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From: MICHAEL DALTON

Sent: 27 May 2018 10:42

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: RVR

I would like to object to the proposed extension of the Bodiam/Tenterden railway line which would entail
closing the A21 during odd times during the summer months. This is an extremely busy road even in the
winter and to close it for even a short while would cause chaos.

Robertsbridge already has a lot of cars and if this proposal goes ahead we would get more visitors coming
by car with nowhere to leave them whilst they went on the train.

Patricia Dalton
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